
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: October 12, 2023 

 

SARATOGA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF AGING AND YOUTH SERVICES 
TO HOLD PUBLIC HEARINGS IN OCTOBER 

Meetings to Seek Input for Programs for the Aging 

BALLSTON SPA, NY – The Saratoga County Department of Aging and Youth Services will hold two 
public hearings in October to get public input about proposed programs for the aging 
popula�on in Saratoga County for the year 2024. 

The public hearings are on:  

• Thursday, October 19, 2023, from 1PM to 2PM at Galway Town Hall (5910 Sacandaga Rd, 
Galway, NY 12074); and 

• Tuesday, October 31, 2023, from 12:30PM to 1:30PM at the Town of Halfmoon Senior 
Center (2897 Lower Newton Rd, Waterford, NY 12188). 

A plan abstract may be examined on October 16 and 17 at the Saratoga County Department of 
Aging and Youth Services (152 West High Street, Ballston Spa, NY 12020) during normal business 
hours.  

The public hearings are held to obtain input, sugges�ons, and comments rela�ve to programs 
for the aging for the year 2024, under Title III of the Older Americans Act of 1965, as amended, 
and the New York Community Services Act for the Saratoga County planning and service area. 

For more informa�on or to request special accommoda�ons at a hearing, please contact the 
Saratoga County Department of Aging and Youth Services at 518-884-4100. 
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